Important Telephone Numbers

School Office
028 70823090

Social Services

Coleraine

028 70352221

Ballymoney
028 27664101

Ballycastle

028 70762651

Police Care Unit  028 27662222

Parents Advice Centre

Ballymena

028 25650099

Londonderry
028 71266663

A full copy of the

Mill Strand Child

Protection Policy is available 

on the School’s website.
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Mill Strand I.P.S.

Child Protection

Information for

Parents and Carers
The health, safety and well being of all our children are of paramount importance to all the adults who work in our school.

Our children have the right to protection, regardless of age, gender, race, culture or ability. They have a right to be safe in our school.

Our Child Protection Policy ensures that all staff are clear about the actions necessary with regards to child protection. It raises awareness of and responsibility to report possible cases of abuse.
It ensures effective communication between all staff when dealing with child protection Issues.

It lays down the correct procedure for those who encounter an issue of child protection.

Designated Teachers

Mr Philip Reid is the Designated Teacher for Child Protection. Mrs S Thom is the Deputy Designated Teacher. 

Both liaise with Social Services and other agencies on Child Protection matters.

Parents who have any concerns about the safety of their own child (or another child) may, in the first instance, contact Mr Reid or Mrs Cassells by telephoning the school office.

If their concerns continue they can write to the Chairman of the Board of Governors, Mr D Brereton.
Any Parent or concerned adult can at any time refer their concerns directly to Social Services or the Police CARE unit.

Categories and Symptoms of Child Abuse

There are four main categories of abuse – Physical, Emotional,

Neglect and Sexual.

Our Policy outlines physical and behavioural Indicators related to these.

It details procedures to be followed in cases of suspected or disclosed abuse.

Under these procedures cases, in the best interests of the child, may be referred to Social Services for investigation.

Mill Strand School has a statutory obligation to pass on to Social Services any disclosures pertaining to the abuse, in whatever form, of our pupils.
